
  

                 

        

                Our Reference: 

      CheckingExercises/2023/Update 

                 

              11 March 2024 

 

 

If you are not the headteacher/principal, please forward this email on to 
the appropriate person 

Dear Headteacher/Principal, 

End of 2022/23 Cycle 

Currently schools and colleges can view and download their revised 
performance data and access decisions on amendment requests made in 
Errata on the DfE School and College Checking Exercises Website here: DfE 
School and College Tables Information (education.gov.uk) and contact 
our helpline on 0845 3077867 or by using the ‘Contact Us’ form on the 
homepage of this website. 

The 2022/2023 performance data cycle ends on 28 March 2024 at 3pm. The 
current website, helpline and ‘Contact us’ form will be closed after that time. 
Until then, you can continue to access the site and raise queries via the 
existing site and helpline.  

If you require data from the website, we encourage you to download this in 
advance of the closure of the website.  Otherwise the data will not be 
available until the end of April via ‘Get Information About Pupils’. 

Any attempts to access the website after this time will be re-directed to DfE’s 
new service website. Details of the new service can be found below. 

2022/2023 16 to 18 Retention Data 

Please note that for this year, schools and colleges will be able to view their 
2022/2023 16 to 18 retention data on the View your education data (VYED) 
service here: DfE Sign-in (education.gov.uk). This will be available from 15 
April. If you encounter any difficulties accessing the VYED service, please 
use this contact form. 

Please note that enquiries in relation to retention data should be raised with 
the DfE helpline here: Contact the Department for Education - Contact 
type - DFE Online Forms.   

https://tableschecking.education.gov.uk/
https://tableschecking.education.gov.uk/
https://viewyourdata.education.gov.uk/
https://services.signin.education.gov.uk/
https://help.signin.education.gov.uk/contact-us
https://form.education.gov.uk/service/Contact_the_Department_for_Education
https://form.education.gov.uk/service/Contact_the_Department_for_Education


2022/2023 Published Data 

School and college performance measures are still available to view and 
compare here: Search for schools, colleges and multi-academy trusts - 
Compare school and college performance data in England - GOV.UK 
(compare-school-performance.service.gov.uk).  

2022/2023 16 to 18 retention data will be published on Thursday 18 April and 
final data will be published  on Thursday 25 April 2024. 

2023/2024 Service 

The 2023/2024 performance data checking service will use a new website, 
which will use DfE Sign-In. Please ensure that you have a DfE sign-in 
account to access this service, details on how to create an account can 
be found here: DfE Sign-in (education.gov.uk). If you encounter any 
difficulties creating a DfE Sign-In account or have forgotten your login details, 
please go to this contact form. 

We will provide further details on the new service in mid April including the 
official launch date of the new service, how to get access, our new helpdesk 
information, and the planned schedule of performance data checking activity 
for 2024. These will be sent to all school and college headteachers and 
principals so please check that your Headteacher/Principal contact details 
are correct on ‘Get information about schools’ (GIAS). 
 
If you do not receive any communication in April, please check your spam or 
email filters in the first instance.  
 
If you have any queries regarding the 2022/2023 cycle, or any other 
performance data related queries after 28 March and before we confirm the 
new helpline details, you can go to Contact the Department for Education - 
Contact type - DFE Online Forms or call the DfE National Helpline on 0370 
000 2288. 
 

The information contained in this email provides schools and colleges 
with all the important information that we can share at this point, so 
please do not send any queries regarding the timing or details of the 
2023/2024 cycle to the DfE National Helpline as they will be unable to 
assist. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Department for Education 

 

https://www.compare-school-performance.service.gov.uk/
https://www.compare-school-performance.service.gov.uk/
https://www.compare-school-performance.service.gov.uk/
https://services.signin.education.gov.uk/
https://help.signin.education.gov.uk/contact-us
https://get-information-schools.service.gov.uk/
https://form.education.gov.uk/service/Contact_the_Department_for_Education
https://form.education.gov.uk/service/Contact_the_Department_for_Education

